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If your property will need a DEP Site Check: 

 

Prior to the release of the building permit for the above referenced case, a wetland determination by the State of 
Florida Department of Environmental protection (FDEP) is necessary.  According to Lee County Soil Survey data, 
the soil type historically found on this parcel location is categorized as one of the hydric soils with the likelihood of 
wetland presence.  Therefore, a site visit by DEP is required to verify the presence or absence of functioning 
wetlands.  Please note that your building permit will not be issued until this determination has been made.   

If you have any questions regarding wetlands or hydric soils, you can contact the Environmental Specialist for 
DEP, at 239-334-5600 or obtain information by visiting DEP’s web page: 

 www.dep.state.fl.us/water/wetalnds/delineation/index.htm  

******IMPORTANT INFORMATION ******* 

1. Properties equal to or less than 1 acre will be reviewed by the Department of Environmental Protection 
 

2. Properties greater than > acres will be reviewed by Environmental Resources Permitting (ERP).  
Customers may visit the Department of Environmental Protection website at  

http:  www.floridadep.com/south or enter the following address   

http: www.floridadep.com/south/ERP/website.doc   to download  a Pre-Application Consultation 
Appointment Confirmation Form, complete with instructions and contact numbers.       

 


